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UON- KIBWEZI FIELD STATION HOSTS SDA CHURCH GROUP 

The serene ambience within University of Nairobi, Kibwezi Dryland farm coupled with the 

availability of accommodation and catering facilities form an outstanding attraction to potential 

clients seeking for hospitality services such as conference and camping sites. In the Month of 

October, 2021 the Station hosted 350 leaders of the Seventh Adventist Church for a three-day 

training/seminar between 28th and 31st October 2021. During such occasions, the University of 

Nairobi contributes to the society through offering these services as income generating revenue. 

 

Figure 1: A group of the visiting SDA leaders conducting Parade inspection 
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Figure 2:Training Session going on inside a tent 

 

Figure 3: SDA Team Conducting a Matching Drill 
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Figure 4: Delighted SDA Visitors pose for a photo 

 

Figure 5:Visitors enjoying a Meal in the Stations Dining Hall 
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Figure 6:Kibwezi Field Station Staff Receive an Award of Service from the Visitors 
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